
From: Barbara Delio   
Sent: February 4, 2024 3:43 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Proposed development at 1065 Paramount Drive 
 
Hi unfortunately I can't attend the meeting on February 6th but here are my thoughts. 
 
I strongly oppose this proposed development due to the following reasons  
 
Building an 8 story apartment building does not fit in with the current neighborhood. It is also too close 
to Billy Green school and if it was built the construction would hinder the children's education.  Despite 
what the developers say regarding parking there still wouldn't be enough parking spots and the extra 
cars would like end up on the side streets.    
 
We live in a peaceful neighborhood and the extra traffic would make the area worse.   
 
If something has to be built there I feel townhouses would be a better option since they would fit in 
better with the current surroundings. 
 
Regards  
 
Barbara Delio 
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